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As an outdoor enthusiast and avid trail users, I'm writing in support of HB3140. 

Oregon provides so many opportunities for recreation and as an outdoor destination, 

it would a shame on us if the possibility of excessive lawsuits hindered access either 

by limiting use or excessive fees. I belong to groups who use these trails (small non 

profit outdoor groups) and also rely on my local trail system both for health and well 

being, as do many of us.  

I trust y'all will do the right thing - this seems like a no brainer! 

 


